
Subject: Re: STATUS REQUEST Hollywood Media District Decorative Light Standards Hit & Runs February 1st & March
4th, 2016
From: Chris Mosman
Date: 06/24/2016 12:34 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jeff Ziliotto <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Good Afternoon,

We will check to see when these poles will be delivered to our facility and get back to you. We will also have a crew check to
see if the safety equipment we left at the sight has been vandalized, exposing wires, and correct as needed.

On Fri, Jun 24, 2016 at 12:18 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Jeff and Chris:

Just circling back with your department to find out when the missing light standards are scheduled to be replaced.  I was informed by
Street Lighting that it would be in June 2016?  Where do we stand on that deadline?  Also in my email below I mention the North West
Corner of Highland and Santa Monica where there is another missing decorative light  with exposed wires (PW cone on top of)   - I would
like to have that replied as well.  Let me know at your earliest opportunity.

Thank you for your assistance.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 at 2:41 PM
To: Chris Mosman <chris.mosman@lacity.org>
Cc: Jeff Ziliotto <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Carol Cassella <carol@red.com>
Subject: Hollywood Media District Decorative Light Standards Hit & Runs February 1st & March 4th, 2016

Dear Chris:

As a follow up to an earlier email in February regarding the Hollywood Media BID’s decorative light standards which are located on
Highland Avenue as well as Santa Monica Boulevard.   As of right now, the Hollywood Media District has had two (2) hit and runs into
our decorative light poles.   The Bureau of Street Services has removed pole both on separate occasions  - the first one on February
1st, 2016 and the 2nd one one March 4th.   How does the BID go about having this lights replaced.

1.  Location #1  - Occurred on February 1st, 2016
     West Side of Street
     1139 Highland Avenue, Hollywood, CA  90038

2.  Location #2 – Occurred on March 4th, 2016
     West Side of Street 
    1001 N. Highland Avenue (@Romaine)

3.   There are numerous cones at the North West Corner of Highland and Santa Monica  near the bus shelter.   I have been told that this
is from Street Lighting.  Can you please confirm if there is a light standard that is missing.  There are exposed wires of sorts and I cannot
seem to get an answer from the City family.

Thank you for your assistance.  Look forward to hearing back on how we can have the decorative lights reinstalled.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter



Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
(323) 860-0025

-- 
Christian L. Mosman
Manager - Field Operations Division
PW/ Bureau of Street Lighting
4550 W. Santa Monica Blvd
(323) 913-4742
Mail Stop 546
FAX (323) 644-6235


